
League of Silent Flight Australia

2024 Annual Meeting


Secretary’s report.

 
Our new committee held several Zoom meetings, principally discussion our of events at Easter 
and June but also selection of WC teams. We also decided to make no immediate move away 
from Jerilderie in June but want this discussed further at the AGM.


As Special Interest Group LSF negotiated with MAAA and clubs for the running of selection trials 
for F3J at Milang and F3F at Albany.  
We are also holding one of the three team trials for F5J on behalf of AEFA the MAAA SIG for 
Electric. 
The F3F was run on our behalf in WA while the F3J was run by SSL in SA. 
 
The Scale event at Easter went well with good numbers and the flyers have expressed interest in 
remaining at Jerilderie even if the June event moves elsewhere.

 
Our CASA approval expires the end of March 2026. They require the renewal 4 months ahead and 
also require more information than previously. So the coming year will require starting the renewal 
process for the Area Approval from CASA. This will be required whether we run events at 
Jerilderie over Easter, in June or any other time.


Again this year we have been welcomed by Murrumbidgee Council and the people of Jerilderie. 
Their support greatly assists in the preparation of bit the Easter and June event.


Thanks to Nick for his leadership and special thanks to Rod and Jim who took on all the 
management of the Scale event and also most of the work for June as well, plus Rob Gunn for 
being CD again.


Thanks to Chris for management of the Web site and the new FaceBook page. 
 
I am happy to stand again as secretary if the members want me


Phil Stevenson.
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